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March 25, 2003
To: the President of the Southern Baptist Convention

and Chief Executive Officer of the Executive Committee, Dr. Morris Chapman

From: Dr. Takashi Matsumi
the Director of Research and Training Institute for Missions of Japan Baptist

Convention

We have heard that on February 17, 2003, the Executive Committee of the
Southern Baptist Convention decided to withdraw one third of the financial
support to the BWA and to strengthen bilateral SBC relationships with Baptist
bodies around the world. These two resolutions mean that the SBC starts its
own international network parallel to and in competition with the BWA. Itis
an attempt of the unilateral rule of the worldwide Baptist family by the SBC.

We are also embarrassed and disappointed that in addition to this
destructive action in this matter some of the SBC leaders came out with
anti-Islam statements and with statements supporting the use of violence
against lrag. We are very surprised that your official Home Page fills with
jingoistic messages and news, and with arbitrary Scripture quotations by which
you try to justify the war against Iraq. We should follow to the word of our
Lord, Jesus Christ““put up again thy sword into his place for all they that take
the sword shall perish with the sword”” Matthew 26:52



